

Knightly News

Council 2181

Grand Knight Roland LeBlanc

The Knights of Columbus Council 2181 now serves the parishes of St Ambrose and Notre-Dame de L'Assumption. Council, under the leadership of our Grand Knight, who recommended we publish a quarterly report of activities and community assistance provided under our various Faith in Action programs. This is our first newsletter...

2023 Scholarship winners

Nova Scotia State Council Scholarship \$1000 winner was awarded to Cameron Brown from Yarmouth Consolidated Memorial High School

Council 2181(including the round table of former Tusket Knights) Scholarship winners were:

- \$ 500 Robbie Churchill from Yarmouth Consolidated Memorial High School.
- \$ 1000 Natalie Hubbard from École secondaire de Par-en-Bas and
- \$ 1000 Caelen DeViller from Drumlin Heights Consolidated School.

Congratulations to all our scholarship winners and we wish them luck in their endeavors.





A parish picnic was held on July 30th at Ellenwood Park on a beautiful sunny day. The Knights were in action once again to make this event a huge success, close to 160 parishioners along with children, families and friends attended this event. Our church representative had games for kids and adults. Everyone had a wonderful time. We hope to see you all again next year.

Yarmouth Food Bank Support



Members of our council carry out a monthly food drive on the first Sunday of every month. Before masses, you will see Bro. Phil Mooney, Bro. Marshall Sweeney and Bro. Larry Richard. Parishioners donate non-perishable items and cash donations.

A total of \$ 6446 and 450 lbs of food was handed over to the Food Bank for the period of June, July and August.

We thank all our parishioners for their kind generosity and support to this worthy cause.

